
 

Circular No. P-65/24   Date: 31/01/2025 

   DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL 
BRS NAGAR, LUDHIANA 

 

Dear Parents  

Namaskar! 

 

With reference to the circular dated 25/01/2025 regarding Farewell Party of class XII 

scheduled for 01/02/2025 from 9:00 am to 2:00 pm., you are hereby requested to adhere 

to the following guidelines.  

 

1. No boy or girl student is allowed to drive a four wheeler to school for the party.  

 

2. The parents are responsible to drop and pick up their children on this day. 
 

3. The students should not indulge in any kind of Car/Motor vehicle rally and unsafe 

driving on the roads during any time of the day. If any such case comes to the notice 

of the District Administration, the responsibility of the same will be on the parents 

as school does not support any unsafe/underage driving by the students, as it is 

unlawful.  

 

We seek your cooperation for making this event a memorable one for the students.     

 

 
Principal 

 

 
 
 
 


